MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A PLEASANT NEW YEAR
 

Hello Colleagues Umpires,
 

It is that time of the year again when we celebrate the birth of Jesus Christ, the biggest holiday on the Christian calendar. This holiday has come to symbolize the love that we should show and cherish for our fellowmen. On behalf of the West Indies Cricket Umpires' Association, I want to wish you and your families a very merry Christmas and a Happy New Year that will be filled with prosperity, happiness and success.
 
I wish for you all the best in your umpiring careers and may your aspirations come true, whatever goal you set yourself for the New Year. Cricket umpiring is the business we are engaged in and so we must cherish the ideals of brotherhood, friendship, love and good wishes for our fellow umpires. It is this spirit of togetherness, teamwork and honesty that we as a group can move forward and make the impact that will propel the best of us onto the world stage. Let us continue to support those who represent us at the highest level and hope that in the coming year we will see another West Indian Test Umpire. 
 

Again, on behalf of my family and the WICUA Executive, I would like to wish you all a very merry Christmas and a peaceful and happy new year.
 

Best regards,
 

Vivian Johnson                               
Secretary
WICUA
